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October 7, 1998

Mr. Sal Piacente

Interantional Gaming Specialists
315 Francisco Street

Henderson, NV 89014
United States

Dear Sal:

On behalf of the entire trade show and conference staff of the WorId Gaming Congress and

Expo, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for participating in this year's conference
program.

Judging from all of the phone calls and comm~nts we received during and after the show,
attendees felt that the calibre of seminars, and of course speakers, were better than ever.

The majority of people we have spoken to said they left the conference more knowledgeable
on various topics facing the gaming industry today then when they arrived. We hope that
you are pleased with the outcome of your seminar as well.

Now that the '98 conference is completed, it is time to forge ahead and begin the initial
planning of the conference program for WorId Gaming '99. Enclosed, please find a
Seminar Proposal Form. Although we cannot guarantee that all proposals will be included
in the '99 schedule, we would truly welcome your thoughts and ideas for seminar topics,

speakers and ways to further improve the program as a whole.

In order to ensure the most comprehensive program with all seminars included in our
printed materials, the deadline for seminar submissions, along with possible speakers, is
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16TH. Please photocopy and complete a new form for
each topic that you would like to be considered.

Once again thank you for your participation. It is due to your efforts that we are proud to say
that the 1998 WorId Gaming Congress and Expo was such a big success!
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